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Mr. President,
We welcome the delegation of Chile and thank them for their presentation.
We welcome the implementation of new policies to improve the enjoyment of economic, social and cultural rights, including “Zero Co-pay” programme, as well as the National Plan for the Strengthening of Rural Education and The National Plan on Equality Between Women and Men.
We recommend Chile to;
· Continue the implementation of the second National Human Rights Plan;
· Ensure the enforcement of anti-discrimination law, in particular by conducting professional training programmes;
· Maintain its efforts to improve the regulations on use of force and accountability.
We wish Chile a successful review.
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